Green Street Clinic Patient Participation Group
             Thursday 26 February 2015

Apologies from:

David May; Daniela Penge; Tove Bentham; Emma Ducklin;
John Beynon
Present:  Heather King; Joan Prince; Graham Newby; 
Gerry Maguire. Graham was in the chair.

2. The minutes of the last meeting were agreed.

3. PPG involvement with practice planning.  Heather had spoken to the GPs about this and the proposal raised some difficulties relating to confidentiality.  She acknowledged that there was added value in the GPs receiving feed back from the PPG.  It was agreed that this issue could be held in abeyance for six months.
4. [incorporating 6 of agenda]. Update on commissioning. Gerry said that there had been no further meeting of the MSK CCG since January. Heather said that the services had begun and that at the moment Green Street coordinated with Brighton Royal Sussex Hospital as its hub. She emphasised that the MSK integrated services was at a very early stage.  Gerry spoke about a seminar organised by NHS England to be held on 5 March in Brighton. David had circulated the note to PPG members. Gerry undertook to inform the PPG Forum that Graham was now the Green Street representative.  The last meeting was cancelled at very short notice and a handful of people, including Graham and Gerry, turned up at the venue.
5. Friends of Green Street update.  Joan said that there was nothing additional to report and that she was on her own as far as monitoring and improving information in the waiting rooms were concerned.  She thought that there was an increase in patient interest and had very favourable comment on the posting of a notice on bi-polar illness. The meeting acknowledged that Joan was making a significant contribution to the work of the PPG. 
7. Agreement of survey.  Graham thought that it would be helpful if the format could be tweaked by including boxes or circles for the responses.  This was agreed. It was also agreed that it would be worthwhile as an experiment to attach the survey to prescription forms.  There was extended discussion about the “friends and family” test whereby patients are asked if they would recommend the surgery to other people. The subject should be re-visited at the next meeting.  Joan had previously requested some more wall space and heather was able to confirm that she had arranged this and that she and Joan would confer.

8. Agreement of newsletter.  The content was agreed and the document would be circulated immediately. 

Date of next meeting 23 April

